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⦿ Furry - 
Community 
sympathetic 
anthropomorphic 
animal characters. 
The received furry 
fans 
anthropomorphis
m of animals is 
expressed in 
conferring them 
qualities such as 
the human mind 
and body language, 
human anatomy 
features, speech, 
walking on two legs 
and wearing 
clothes.





⦿ Popularization of 
"furry" probably 
began under the 
influence of Disney 
movies and, most 
importantly, under 
the influence of 
"Robin Hood". 
Because it was the 
first feature-length 
animated film, 
where all of the 
major role that 
could carry people, 
characters, animals 
were performed, 
and even if you 
bring back the 
people who do not 
even need to edit 
the script.





⦿  "Furry" - this is 
when animals 
perform roles 
that all 
parameters must 
be assigned to 
people.



⦿ Participants of this 
movement is not just 
addicted to the main 
symbols of the 
subculture, but also 
completely identify with 
them.
Of course, these creative 
people seek to realize 
their aspirations in the 
writing of literary works 
absolutely any genre, in 
which anthropomorphic 
characters involved. 
Moreover, in the case of 
an animal with human 
features, the work has the 
potential to be numbered 
with the furry subculture. 
Modern life is full of 
characters who often 
appear the main 
characters in comics and 
cartoons.





⦿ Furry fans are 
involved in 
creative work as 
artists, 
illustrators, 
authors of the 
script for the 
comic, sculptors, 
writers, musicians 
and artisans.



⦿ Activities of 
artists and 
creators 
multifaceted, 
they create 
patterns on 
fabrics or paper, 
paintings, 
photographs, 
puppets, literary 
and musical 
works.





⦿ Furry- artisans 
specialize in the 
manufacture of 
soft toys that are 
in the people 
affectionately 
called "buns". 
Particularly 
popular received 
the costumes of 
animals - fursuit. 
It is in these 
people clothed to 
participate in 
theme parties, 
parades, 
masquerades or 
charity. 



⦿ The cut and 
design of 
standard models 
costume dress 
extremely simple 
and more 
sophisticated 
version can 
consist of a jaw 
movement 
mechanism, 
prosthetic and 
hydraulic parts. 



⦿ Naturally, the 
effect of what he 
saw promises to 
be remembered 
for a lifetime.



⦿ However, this is 
what the furry 
subculture and 
calculated.


